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Dear Dr Bean

| refer to your recent representations to the Honourable Mark Bailey MP, Minister for Transport
and Main Roads, about online road rule information.

A copy of your correspondence was forwarded to the Office of the Honourable Mark Ryan MP,
Minister for Police and Minister for Corrective Services and | have been asked to respond to you
on behalf of the Minister on this occasion.

The Minister appreciates your concerns and asked the Queensland Police Service (QPS) to
contact you so that our office can be better informed about the issues you have raised.

I 'am advised that Acting Senior Sergeant John Read, Officer in Charge of Brisbane City Road
Policing Unit, recently contacted you and explained that each complaint received by the QPS is
investigated on its merits and includes an assessment of the sufficiency of evidence to substantiate
a prosecution under s.129 of the Road Rules or another section of the Road Rules. | understand
you were appreciative of the police contact and the information provided by Acting Senior Sergeant
Read.

The Palaszczuk Government strongly supports and promotes responsible driver behaviour and
will continue to use all options available, such as traffic enforcement and public campaigns to
maintain safety on our roads.

| trust this information is heipful to you. Should you wish to discuss this matter in more detail,
please contact Acting Senior Sergeant Read on 3258 2400.

Yours sincerely

Ellen Mclintyre
Chief of Staff



